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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

December 13, 2018 

  

 

 

Kristine A. Kujala, Supervisor 

Tax Forfeited Lands 

90 Plato Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, MN  55107 

 

VIA E-MAIL:  Kristine.Kujala@co.ramsey.mn.us  

 

Re:   Repurchase Application for Property at 870 Fuller Avenue 

 

Ms. Kujala: 

 

This is to confirm that on December 11, 2018, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that 

the City Council adopt a resolution which does the following:   

1) finds that 870 Fuller Avenue has constituted a municipal problem in the past five years, both 

in terms of police and code enforcement activity; and  

2) recommends that the Ramsey County Board not allow for the repurchase of this property by 

Summer Smith.   

 

This matter will go before the City Council on January 2, 2019.  The resolution will then be 

forwarded to you with its attachments for County Board review. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

C:  Steve Magner, Department of Safety and Inspections 
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